
 
 
 

Scalby School 

being the best we can be 

 
 
Dear Parents/carers, 

 

Your child is about to sit their final round of trial exams. The timetable for this is below. They have 7 school 

weeks left before the real GCSE exam series begins. Including today, they have 35 school days left before 

exams begin. Please ensure your child has 100% attendance both at school and at their after-school 

enrichment sessions. As we enter the final stages of their time with us, it is vital that they are completing 

revision now for both their trial and real exams. Please ensure that you book onto our final ever Y11 GCSE 

Support Evening on Thursday 20th March 6-8pm. This evening is essential for you as a parent. It will give you 

information and strategies to help support your child through their GCSE exams. The booking link is on our 

website. If you need any additional information or support, please contact us.  

 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr J Philliskirk 

Assistant Headteacher – Raising Achievement and Standards 
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